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May 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted that you have accepted the place offered to your child at Alderbrook School for 

September 2020.  I look forward to working together with you and your child in a supportive 

partnership that will ensure your child has a successful and rewarding experience over the coming 

years.   

Given the current extraordinary circumstances, we are reviewing our usual programme of transition; 

this programme is designed specifically to allow students to experience their new school and meet 

the dedicated team here at Alderbrook School.  Once we are in a position to give you more 

information on this year’s transition process we will get in contact with you again. However, you can 

rest assured that we will deliver a comprehensive transition programme for all students starting at 

Alderbrook in September 2020. 

In the meantime, I attach a copy of our Parent’s Handbook that will hopefully answer any questions 

you and your child may have. 

Finally, on behalf of all the staff at Alderbrook School, we wish you and your family our very best 

wishes at this most difficult time.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 

http://www.alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk/

